
Senior parents and students 
are encouraged to attend a 
financial aid workshop to learn 
how to fill out the Free 
Application for Federal Student 
Aid (FAFSA).  The workshop is 
set for Thursday, January 23, 
2014, from 6 pm to 6:30 pm in 
the Bronte ISD Library.

Information regarding loans, 
grants, scholarships, and the 
work study program for college 
will also be discussed.  The 
session will be presented by a 
representative from the financial 
aid department at Angelo State 
University.

For more information, please 
contact BHS counselor Mrs. 
Timmerman at (325) 473-2511.
There will be a Project 
Graduation meeting immediately 
following the financial aid 
meeting.
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The C.J. Macon Memorial 
Scholarship and the Bronte 
Community Scholarship 
applications are now available 
to graduating seniors at Bronte 
High School who plan on 
attending a university, junior 
college or technical school fall 
2014.  Applications are 
available online at www.bronte 
isd.net on the Counselor’s 
Corner page under scholarships 
or may be picked up in the 
counselor’s office.  The deadline 
to apply for both scholarships is 
April 8th, 2014. 

The C.J. Macon Memorial 
Scholarship is also open to past 
BHS graduates.  Please turn in 
applications to Mrs. Timmerman, 
BHS counselor.  For more 
information, please call the 
counselor’s office at 473-2511.

BRONTE SCHOOL NEWS

SchoolMenu

Breakfast pizza or cereal, 
toast/jelly, juice, milk

Pancake on stick or cereal, 
toast/jelly, juice, milk

Breakfast bagel or cereal, 
toast/jelly, juice, milk

Breakfast burrito or cereal, 
toast/jelly, juice, milk

French toast sticks or cereal, 
toast/jelly, juice, milk

Roasted chicken, mashed 
potatoes, gravy, carrot coins, hot 
rolls, fruit, milk

Beef and cheese chalupas, 
garden salad, refried beans, 
applesauce, salsa, milk

Country fried steak, mashed 
potatoes, gravy, green beans, hot 
rolls, fruit, milk

Chicken spaghetti, garden 
salad, carrots, apple slices, salsa, 
milk

Hamburgers, potato rounds, 
fruit, milk

The Bronte 8th grade 
Communication Applications 
class presented a reading 
program to the pre-k through 
2nd grade classes in Bronte 
Elementary.  The 8th grade 
class wrote and illustrated a 
children’s book, called “What 
does the Fox Read?”, about a 
fox that uses his reading skills 
to solve a crime.  The 8th 
graders read the book to the 
elementary students.  They also 
shared a video with interviews 
from high school students and 
faculty members about the 

importance of reading.  HEB donated 160 books that the 8th graders 
were able to wrap and give to the pre-k through 2nd grade students. 


